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Charges to be Raised in Lamara Glenn Homicide 

 
There are currently four defendants who were charged in connection with the February 20, 2024, 
shooting of 11-year-old Lamara Glenn in her home in the 6000 block of Pennsylvania Street in 
Detroit. She passed away on February 26, 2024. 
 
The next court date is another Probable Cause Conference on March 15, 2024, at 9:00 a.m., 
before Judge Kenneth King.  As a result of Lamara’s passing, the cases will be consolidated, and 
WCPO will move to amend the charges after the Preliminary Examination is held. The date of the 
Preliminary Examination will be announced by the court on March 15, 2024. 
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